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Fwd: homeless apt house file#17-009-S8
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Gloria Pinon <gloria.pinon@lacity.org>
To: Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org>

Wed, Sep 25, 2019 at 7:55 AM

----------Forwarded message----------
From: Elizabeth Mason <emason-murdock@socal.rr.com> 
Date: Tue, Sep 24, 2019 at 5:00 PM 
Subject: homeless apt house file#17-009-S8 
To: <CityClerk@lacity.org>

Dear Decision Makers:

In anticipation of the proposed 7 story homeless accomodations 
(check code), I would suggest putting moms/children there because of the plethora 

of schools in the neighborhood and they would be safe. This area is designated 
horse property and seems calm overall. Residents are afraid that the peace will be 
disrupted but that would not be the case with that population (we hope.)

Please don’t give us the homeless that make problems under the 
freeway or walk to the parks and 7-Elevens to set up shop. In other words, the 
crazies from the Sepulveda Basin. We have a hugh potential campground here 
called the Santa Susana State Park (fire danger).

The president suggested a federal reserve in Hawthorne. If you could 
put the mentally ill there along with a few mental health professionals even just 
home health aides, we could undue the damage of the Reagan admin who shut 
down the mental health facility in Camarillo when he was governor. Mental health 
needs to make a come-back!

Thanks for your consideration, 

E.Mason
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Connect 
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Fwd: Homeless housing in Chatsworth
1 message

Gloria Pinon <gloria.pinon@lacity.org>
To: Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org>

Wed, Sep 25, 2019 at 7:55 AM

----------Forwarded message----------
From: 'Charlotte Halty' via Clerk - CityClerk <cityclerk@lacity.org> 
Date: Tue, Sep 24, 2019 at 5:26 PM 
Subject: Homeless housing in Chatsworth 
To: <CityClerk@lacity.org>

This is a terrible idea on many levels .I am against this 
Sent from my iPad
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